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PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 

These are coming up for all year groups shortly after half term the week beginning 4th  

March.  These will go live on Scopay on Friday 9th February at 9am. Belinda will send you 

an email to remind you when the booking system goes live. 

Shelley Leggett our new SENCo will be available on the Wednesday evening session if 

anyone would like to speak with her. 

 

                   REPORTS 

For those of you who have been part of Lodge Lane for a while, you will know that we 

usually issue a written report for our children in Y1 and Y2 at the end of the spring term. 

We have made a change this year and reports will be issued for all year groups at the 

end of the summer term.  You will have an opportunity to discuss this with your child’s 

teacher if you would like to. 

ATTENDANCE 

Our whole school attendance so far this year has dropped to 94.9% but we 

are fully aware of all the coughs, colds, infections and bugs that children, as 

well as staff, have had during January - Lodge Lane has not been a healthy place at all. 

Hopefully, February will be a healthier month and we will see our attendance rise again. 

We will be looking at persistent absence again this week and will let you know if we 

have concerns about your child’s attendance or punctuality. 

 

 



 

  

STAFFING UPDATE 

At half-term we will be saying farewell to Mrs Wassell who has been working with 

children in the Reception classes for the past year, making sure they are keeping up with 

their phonics and reading practice. She has had a big impact on the progress the 

children have made and we will miss her at Lodge Lane. 

We would like to welcome Mrs Donovan to our staff team - she is part of our support 

staff team, working with children who have additional needs. 

 

We are sorry to inform you that Mrs Judge has made the very difficult decision to leave 

Lodge Lane for a non-teaching career, which is better suited to family life.  Allie will 

leave at Easter and we are currently advertising for a part time teacher for Panda Class, 

to job share with Mrs Joubert. 

Allie did her teacher training at Lodge Lane and has worked here since September 2017.  

She taught for a few years in Y2 and then made the brave move to Reception, which she 

took to like a duck to water. 

It goes without saying that Allie will be a huge loss to Lodge Lane, but we wish her well 

in her new career. 

SCIENCE FESTIVAL 

Norwich Science Festival is on during half- term from 17th to 24th February. 

Follow this link for the events calendar to see what’s on and book tickets. 

https://norwichsciencefestival.co.uk/whats-on 
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HALF-TERM AND EASTER 

We finish for half term on Friday 16th February at 3.00pm and school 

starts again on Monday 26th February. 

We finish for Easter on Wednesday 27th March at 3pm and school starts 

again on Monday 15th April. 

Y1 OUTSIDE AREA 

We are lucky that the Friends of Lodge Lane are helping to fund the development of our 

Y1 outdoor area.  Unfortunately some of the new equipment has already been damaged 

by children using it before or after school and we cannot risk any further damage.   

Please make sure your child stays off the equipment so that nothing gets ruined. Thank 

you! 

        USEFUL EMAIL CONTACTS 

School office, Belinda Banham:  

office@lodgelane.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead, Rebecca Dewing: 

head@lodgelane.norfolk.sch.uk  

Deputy Headteacher and Alternate Safeguarding Lead, Nici Bragger: 

nbragger5nrg@nsix.org.uk 

SENCo and Alternate Safeguarding Lead, Shelley Leggett: 

senco@lodgelane.norfolk.sch.uk 

Family Support Worker and alternate safeguarding lead, Rachael Aitken: 

raitken6bra@nsix.org.uk 

Cheeky Monkeys, Breakfast, After School and Holiday Clubs: 

cheekymonkeys@lodgelaneschool.co.uk  

Chair of Governors, Jason Tipple:  
j.tipple@wensumtrust.org.uk 
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WORLD BOOK DAY 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March.   

This year we will be having a fairy tale theme and we would love it if the children 

could come dressed as a fairy tale character.  This does not have to be anything 

complicated – a prince, princess, king, queen or witch are some obvious ones.  It does 

not have to be a full costume - your child could wear a headband, mask or bring a prop 

linked to a particular fairy tale or they could make it really simple and dress up as Jack 

from Jack and the Beanstalk, or Gretel from Hansel and Gretel for example. 

On Friday 8th March children can come to school in their pyjamas and enjoy some hot 

chocolate and a bedtime story. 

The Friends of Lodge Lane have given us a very generous amount of money for new 

fiction and non-fiction books for our library and classrooms - we have spent some of this 

already and will be sharing these books with the children during the week of World Book 

Day. 

Just before half term your child will bring home a £1 book token, which can be 

exchanged for a World Book Day book from participating booksellers.  Alternatively, it 

can be used to get £1 off a book of your choice. 

Hopefully, there is something here to suit everyone. 

Follow this link for more information about World Book Day: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/  
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World Book Day books this year are: 

 

 

  



 

  

FEBRUARY 

9th Feb  Parent/Teacher meeting bookings go 
live 

On Scopay 9am  

9th Feb  EYFS parents session – 
arts/crafts/tasting 

2-3pm – Entry through school office.  

13th Feb  Pancake Day dessert Change to menu (see poster at end of 
newsletter)  

14th Feb  Valentine’s Day dessert Change to menu (see poster at end of 
newsletter) 

16th  Feb  School closes for half-term  

26th Feb  School re-opens   

29th Feb  Friends of Leap Year non-uniform 
(Frog/Green)  

More details on Friends Newsletter 

MARCH 

1st March  Friends of Mother’s day shop  More details on Friends Newsletter 

4th March YR Parent/Teacher meetings 8.30-10am  
2-3.30pm  

Panda and Tiger Parents 

5th March  Y1 Parent/Teacher meetings 8.30-10am  
2-3.30pm 

Owl and Turtle Parents (Turtle 
times will vary) 

6th March  Parent/Teacher meetings 4-6.30pm  All year groups  

7th March  World Book Day See details above.  

8th March  Y2 Parent/Teacher meetings 8.30-10am 
2-3.30pm 

Hedgehog and Rockhopper 
Penguin parents  

15th March  Comic Relief   

27th March  END OF TERM  
School re-opens  
Monday 15th April 2024 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 



 

  

 



 

  

 

 



 

  

 

 



 

  

 


